
 

TEMPLESTOWE HEIGHTS 
 

SCHOOL TOURS FOR 2025 FOUNDATION ENROLMENTS 

Term 3 
 

Templestowe Heights Primary School will be conducting school tours on the following dates: 
 

 

 
 

Tuesday 16th July 9.30am 

Friday 19th  July 9.30am 

Monday 22nd  July 9.30am 

Wednesday 24th July 9.30am 

 

 
• Information about the school and our programs will be presented along with 

a comprehensive tour of the school’s facilities and classrooms. 
 

• Bookings are required. 
 

• To register for a tour please call Margaret or Anna on 9850 1796, or email 

templestowe.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
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